
It was announced today that the NHL will be suspending games to mitigate the impact of the 

COVID-19 virus in our community. 

As one of our most committed supporters we want to first share our gratitude for your 

understanding during this unprecedented time. We also want to ensure that we are proactively 

communicating as best as we can as events are rapidly developing. We are also committed to 

finding solutions that meet your specific needs as a Devils group ticket holder. 

Until we have certainty and direction from the league, your tickets to the postponed 
games will remain valid for the future scheduled makeup dates, if they should be 
scheduled. In the event you are no longer able to attend the scheduled makeup game, you 

may submit a request to have your Devils account credited for the full value of your tickets 
to the postponed game to utilize toward a group ticket purchase during the 2020-21 
Devils regular season. 

To return your tickets to the scheduled makeup date and have your account credited for the 

value of that game to utilize toward a group ticket purchase during the 2020-21 Devils regular 

season, please submit your request here. 

Please note that in response to the current situation, the Devils Ticket Sales & Service team is 

currently out of the office and replying to all inbound inquiries remotely. 

Thank you. 

The New Jersey Devils 

Please contact Brady at bkatz@prucenter.com with any questions.

https://newjerseydevils.formstack.com/forms/devils_postponed_ticket_option_group
mailto:bkatz@prucenter.com

